
April 4, 2000

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Revised Auto and Motorcycle Insurance Rates - 1999 Rate Filing 

By Circular Letter to All Member Companies A-00-3 dated March 15, 2000, the 
Rate Bureau distributed to member companies numerous exhibits setting forth 
revised rates, rating factors, deductible relativities and other miscellaneous 
changes to be implemented effective September 1, 2000. 

It has been brought to the Rate Bureau’s attention that the exhibit marked 
Page 7 setting forth physical damage insurance deductible relativities did not 
accurately display the new deductible relativities for $1,000 deductible 
collision and $500 and $1,000 deductible comprehensive. Enclosed is a revised 
Page 7 which sets forth the correct relativities. 

Please substitute the enclosed page for the like numbered page attached to the 
March 15, 2000 circular letter. 

  

Very truly yours,

 

 

John W. Watkins

General Manager
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